
Rhinebeck Republican Committee Chair Bruce Washburn recently received the following email 

from Lydia Kinney, regarding a suggestion from Audrey - a student that she was tutoring.  We 

are happy that our website was able to assist Audrey in her project, and have gladly taken her 

suggestion to add a new link to our page! 

 

 

 

Mr. Washburn, 

I just wanted to send the Rhinebeck Republicans some positive feedback- a student I'm tutoring 

this year was working on a social studies project (on government and politics) and she ended up 

on your webpage (This one http://www.rhinebeckrepublicans.com/events-links.html) 

She thought we should tell someone that we used the 'links of interest' at the bottom there and 

found some great information for her project -thanks:) Audrey pointed out that we should say 

thank you, and I told her that if she could find another good page to share with you, then I would 

send an email... here's what she chose for you: 

Three Branches of Government -- https://politicalmanagementmasters.online.gwu.edu/the-three-

branches-of-government/ 

It's a great article on the 3 branches of government, and Audrey thought you'd want to add it to 

the links of interest on that page she found... Would you be able to add it? She would be so 

thrilled to see that she helped you out, and I'd love to show her at her next session with me next 

week:) Thanks so much for your time, Bruce and have a wonderful day!! 

 

Sincerely, 

Audrey & Ms. Kinney 
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